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To:	The Steering Committee
From:	Barbara Strassman, Chair of CAP
Date:	February 26, 2014
Re:	Charge on Closing the BA in Biomedical Engineering



In accordance with the College's Policy on Program Closure, CAP met with Dean Steven Schreiner and Dr. Connie Hall regarding the closure of the BA in Biomedical Engineering.  Based on a review of the documentation provided to CAP and on hearing from Dean Schreiner, CAP found that the School of Engineering has followed appropriate procedures for program closure.  CAP concurs with Dean Schreiner that the program should be closed.


























cc:	Dean Steven Schreiner
	Dr. Connie Hall
